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La Porte License Branch Reopens 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 31, 2014 

INDIANAPOLIS – Don Snemis, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), announced 
today that the La Porte License Branch has reopened and is offering full services.  

“Safety for our staff and customers is of the utmost importance and I believe that sufficient repairs and 
cleanup have been completed in order for the branch to reopen,” said Snemis 

The La Porte License Branch suffered serious damage during a fire last Sunday morning, but was able to 
provide reduced services while repairs were made to the branch. 

In addition to using nearby branches, La Porte residents can complete transactions online at 
www.myBMV.com, over the phone at 1-888-692-6841 or by using the BMV’s smart phone applications. 
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